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Hello Families,

Wherever you go and whatever you do may the luck of the Irish be
there with you.

This month we will be discussing all about community, zoo animals,
St. Patrick’s Day, and have a little fun with Music Madness. We will
also be setting up a provocation for the children and uploading the
photos on Class Dojo. Thank you for your trust while continuing
proper care and safety!

THIS MONTH’S LEARNING,
DISCUSSIONS AND ACTIVITES

LETTERS: Xx, Yy, Zz
NUMBERS: 1-50 Review
COLOR: Rainbow and Gold
SHAPE: Clover

Friendly Reminders:

o All children must be signed in and out daily.

o Please make sure all phone numbers on your emergency contact
list are current.

o Children with colds, sore throats or temperatures should be kept
at home.

o Please be sure your child has a blanket and fitted sheet for the
nap period.

o Children need to always have extra set of clothes at school
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